
Cameron's Corner

Hey Division 5B, I hope everyone is having a great
end to the summer! Even though we may not all be
together at school right now, we can still kick off

the school year with some great service. Some great
service activities include: helping out with our

District Project, the Ronald McDonald House, or
attending a local Kiwanis meeting, whether it be
virtual or in person. If anyone needs help figuring

out which Kiwanis meeting would be best to attend
feel free to email me, or send an Instagram message,

I'd love to help!

Division 5B

Important
 Dates

October 1, 2020
Annual Dues Become

Payable

November 2 - 6, 2020
Key Club Week

March 19 - 21, 2021
DCON

(Gatlinburg, TN)

AUGUST 

cameron@ktkey.org

div5b

September 19, 2020
Officer Training 



District
Project

Ronald McDonald Houses can always use our

help, they especially need it during this time of

uncertainty. Even though we may not be able to

visit a local Ronald McDonald House at this

time, there are still ways to help! Some ways to

help include: sending donations, or hosting a

virtual fundraiser. 

Contact the Knoxville Ronald
McDonald House at

(856-637-7475)

Dollywood Fall Rally

We regret that we will not be able to hold our annual Fall Rally at Dollywood this year. The
difficult decision to cancel this event was made due to concerns about the spread of COVID-
19 and restrictions in many parts of our district. We are extremely disappointed that we will
not be able to hold the event this year. Since we cannot hold this annual Key Club
event, Dollywood is making a very special offer for members of our Kentucky-Tennessee Key
Club family.
                                                              Here is the offer: 
-As a benefit for being part of the Kentucky-Tennessee District Key Club family, Dollywood
will make tickets available to you for the extremely generous inclusive price of $48.27  (The
regular Dollywood ticket price is $89.80.) -Tickets must be purchased online between
Thursday, September 24, and Wednesday, September 30.-The tickets may be used one time on
the date of your choice  between the date of purchase of the ticket and  the end of the 2020
Dollywood season.-Details of how to access and use these tickets will be distributed soon. We
appreciate Dollywood extending this generous offer to members of our Kentucky-Tennessee
Key Club Family, and we look forward to holding our Fall Rally again in 2021. If you have
questions or need more information contact Steve Phillips.

Trick -Or- Treat For UNICEF
Trick -Or- Treat for UNICEF is a fundraiser sponsored by the U.S.
Fund for UNICEF. This fundraiser takes place in the month of
October. Teachers can get free Trick -Or- Treat for UNICEF boxes
by visiting https://kiwanis.formstack.com/
forms/2019_trickortreat_for_unicef_preorders

For more information
about Trick -Or- Treat
for UNICEF visit
ktkey.org 


